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Dear David, 

Humanate Batch 1805 

16th March 1981 

You will recall we corresponded previously concerning 

Batch 1805, as it seemed highly probable that this Batch was the 

cause of Non A Non B Hepatitis in three of our patients. 

I set aside our supplies of 1805 in the hope that further 

information would emerge to exhonerate it, but the position 

remains that the Batch is probably the cause of the infection. 

I have in stock 18x400 unit vials of Humanate. I would be 

grateful if you could agree to take these back and give us a 

replacement from a different Batch. 

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C: Dr J F Davidson 
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